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Together Everyone Achieves More 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

This week, we want to highlight the importance of online safety and monitoring your child’s internet usage. We all 
understand how difficult it can be to keep up with all of the apps, games and websites that children like to access. 
However, we need parents to ensure they are talking to their child/ren about what they are watching and checking 
that it is suitable and safe. Unfortunately, it is all too easy for children to accidentally access very unsuitable materi-
als, and there are some very unpleasant people out there who may try to contact children through games and apps. 
We strongly recommend that children do not have mobile phones, tablets or devices in their bedrooms, and that 
when they are accessing these they do so with an adult in the room to monitor what is being accessed. We will al-
ways act on any concerns raised within school, but preventing children accessing inappropriate materials is far 
better.  
 

This week has seen our year 4 children spend a day at Stubbers taking part in adventurous activities. We hope they 
had a wonderful day, and a big thank you goes to all of the staff that volunteered to take them.  
 

As you will know, we are approaching the King’s Coronation on 6th May. The children will be talking about this in 
school and on Friday 5th May we invite all children to come in party clothes to celebrate. If your child is in year 2 
they will be doing PE, so please send them with a pair of trainers. We will be having a special lunch menu to mark the 
day.  
 

Hopefully your child has been coming home excited about the ducklings we have had in school for the past 2 weeks. 
We have enjoyed watching them hatch and grow, and we hope this experience helps make the children’s learning 
about lifecycles make more sense to them. Thanks to Mrs de los Rios for organising and Ms Fuller for being our 
Mother Duck! 
 

We hope you have a nice long weekend. Please remember that some children will be out on Tuesday for a strike day.  
 

Mr Harris and Mrs Mansfield 

                             

3PB & 4C - 100% attendance! 
BEST WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 



   AM– Afreen  PM— Ferhat 

   RC–  Amyra  RDR– Roko 

   RM–  Sarat   RMC– Saihaan 

   1I –  Ariah   1K– Marcel 

   1L–  Amanah  1W– Roman 

   2G – Lily   2L– Arian 

   2S – Mehr   2W– Muntassir 

   3F – Samuel  3KB– Ibrahim 

   3O –  Riaz   3PB – Delissa  

   4A–  Kasey   4C– Yoel 

   4G – Adam D  4M– Soha 

   5B - Janat   5C – Tia 

   5L–  Ashana  5T– Aasiyah 

   6A– Martin  6C– Enzo 

   6K–  Lilly   6R– Azzdine 

   Oak Class— Yumna 

Stars that SHINE 

  

 Trips: 

 Forest School for 3PB & 4C on 
3rd May 

 Plaistow Library for 1I, 1L & 
1W on 3rd May 

 Plaistow Library for 5B & 5C 
on 4th May 

 Roald Dahl Museum for 3F & 
3KB on 4th May 

  Plaistow Library for 5L & 5T 
on 5th May 

 

 

Theme of the Week Word of the Week 

Coronation of King Charles III  Monarchy  

Assembly Next Week 

TT Rockstars 

Curwen's Top Rockstars 

 

5C Idrees  6, 809 

2S Lynne   6,090 

3O Amara  2,912 

Year 4 Stubbers trip 

Year 4 went on a fantastic trip to Stubbers Adventure Centre. With over 35 fun-

filled activities to take part in, we definitely made the most of the experience! 
We took part in structured action-packed sessions across land, air and water, 
helping our children develop a range of skills, build confidence and, most im-
portantly, have fun!  

 

We needed to use many of our Curwen core skills throughout the day, in-
cluding teamwork, communication, resilience and leadership. The children 
and staff all had a great day together as a year group! 


